
  

 
 
 

NOTICE 
 
 

DigiWallet Payments Now Available on the Online Business Registry System 
 
We are excited to announce that you can now use DigiWallet merchant or subscriber 
account to pay for all your business registration and documentation services on the Online 
Business Registry System (OBRS)! 
 

As advised by the Belize Companies & Corporate Affairs Registry in public notice 
FSC/BCCAR/011/007, companies who have not re-registered in the OBRS by December 
31st, 2023, will be charged restoration fees in accordance with Section 313(10) of the Belize 
Companies Act, Act No. 11 of 2022 (the Act) (amended by Act No. 27 of 2023).
 
We advise all businesses to complete this process as required by visiting the OBRS portal at 
https://obrs.bccar.bz/ . We further request that all DigiWallet business customers submit 
their updated documents to us via email at dwlsales@digiwallet.bz . 
 
If you require further assistance or guidance, please note support channels below: 
 
OBRS Support: 
 

• Email: inquiries@bccar.bz   

• Customer Service hotline: +501-223-4701  

• WhatsApp number (messages only): +501-615-8761 
 
DigiWallet Support: 
 

• Email: dwlsales@digiwallet.bz or dwlinfo@digiwallet.bz  

• Customer Service hotline (Toll Free): 0-800-392-5538  

• WhatsApp number (messages only): +501-623-8887 

• DigiWallet Merchants and Agents can also contact their assigned Sales 
Representatives for assistance. 

 

https://obrs.bccar.bz/
mailto:dwlsales@digiwallet.bz
mailto:inquiries@bccar.bz
mailto:dwlsales@digiwallet.bz
mailto:dwlinfo@digiwallet.bz

